
Miranda Kieser, Paramedic in Memorial 
Hospital’s Ambulance Services is Memorial 
Hospital and Health Care Center’s next 
GARDENER Award recipient! Miranda is 
described as one who remains positive and 
professional and steps in without hesitation 
during times of need. As a GARDENER 
Award winner, Miranda was gifted with 
a GARDENER pin, certificate, stepping 
stone, and cinnamon rolls for the whole 
department. Thank you, Miranda, for sharing 
your light with others!

Memorial Hospital would like to extend 
congratulations to the other GARDENER 
Award nominee:
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Miranda KieserMiranda Kieser

GARDENER Award Winner!GARDENER Award Winner!

From left to right:  Ryan Young, Director of Emergency 
Department and House Supervisor; Miranda Kieser, 
GARDENER Award Recipient; and Chris Schmitt, Clinical 
Manager of Emergency Services. 
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